
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Facilities Notice  
 

 
Title:  Water Shutdown – Postponed from January 3, 2014 to January 7, 2014 

 

 
Location:  Ian Stewart Complex 

 
 

Description:   The new water line to the Ian Stewart Complex will be connected on January 

7, 2014.  In order for the work to be completed the water will be shut down 
to the building. 

 
Time frame:   Tuesday, January 7, 2014 from 12:01 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. 

 

 
 

Facilities Management contact:  Dino Valeri, Associate Director, Capital Development 
  

 
Email address:  dvaleri@uvic.ca 

 

 
Phone:  250-721-7617 

 

 

 

 

 
   
 
 

 


